From: BoardSec

To: .

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2015-0179
Date: September 28, 2015 10:06:07 AM

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: September-27-15 6:55 PM

To: BoardSec

Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2015-0179

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

| am opposed to the ideal that existing customers should pay any of the costs for the
expansion of service to new customers. If the new customer base cannot support the costs of
service to them, then the new service should not proceed. | am totally against paying to
subsidize other users. The existing users are receiving no benefit for the additional fees the
proposal is requesting them to pay.

As well | oppose the idea that Union Gas be allowed to charge existing customers for future
expansion without any further involvement or approval from the Ontario Energy Board.

I am urging you to disallow all proposals presented in case EB-2015-0179. It is not in the
best interest of the customer base of Union Gas.

Name: Wayne Davis

Company:
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